
 
 

AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for August 2025 
 
Highlights of the AAC Board of Directors (BoD) meeting held on Wednesday, August 
20, 2025. Once approved, the full text of motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. The BoD has decided that in order to ensure fairness for all competitors wishing to 

attend a National Championship event, approval to run in a Nationals Prequalifier 
event will not be granted to any competitor who fails to apply to the National Steering 
Committee (NSC) in accordance with the procedures and timelines established in 
the Nationals Rules and Guidelines.   
 

2. The BoD accepted the recommendation from the Equipment and Safety Committee 
to revise sections C 2.2.1 – A-Frame, C2.2.2 - Dog Walk, and C 2.2.3 Teeter (AKA 
“See-saw”) of the AAC Official Rules and Regulations, Appendix C: Obstacle 
Construction Standards - C 2.2 – Contact Obstacles: General Construction Notes by 
replacing “yellow” with “a solid contrasting colour”.  This rule change will come into 
effect on July 1, 2026. 
 

3. Members are reminded that further information is available in On Course and in 
the Members Only section of the AAC Website.  Questions may also be directed 
to the appropriate Regional Director. 

 
 
 
 


